
St Barnabas’ Church of England (VA) Primary School 

Newsletter Friday 2nd December 2022 

Each child is uniquely created and loved by God. 

www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Our School Christian Values are Aspiration, Love, Trust, Perseverance, Reconciliation and Compassion.   

This week we found out about the Christmas lights 

Attendance 
 

We are always challenged to have the best attendance we can and our target 

this year is 97%.  As a School our attendance stands at 92% 

Do remember that we close our gates at 8:45am everyday and we finish at 3pm.   

This week... 

 

It’s the last call for donations for our Class       Ham-

pers – they are certainly looking colourful and re-

member to get your raffle tickets via Arbor! 
 

Well done to our KS1    chil-

dren who performed Baar-

my Bethlehem fantastically 

this week.   

The  production had every-

thing from animation to singing and dancing! 

A huge thank you to all the staff who helped 

in this production. 
 

We look forward to our KS2 Celebration next Tuesday at 2pm. 

A big thank you again to our PTFA for holding the first of two Hot 

Chocolate and Carols events yesterday– the next one is on Thursday 

15th December from 2:45pm. We have also a film night tonight which I 

am sure will be a great success. 
 

It is certainly beginning to look a lot like Christmas! 

http://www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk


Safeguarding Concerns 

 

Please can we remind everyone 

that the School Designated Safe-

guard leads are Mrs Duncombe 

and Mrs Pring.  If you have any 

concerns do contact us. 

Keeping in contact 

If you would like to contact your child’s class teacher here are the class email addresses.  If it is an urgent 

matter please contact the School office. 

Acorn: acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk Willow: willow@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Beech: beech@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk Maple: maple@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Chestnut: chestnut@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Lilac: lilac@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk Oak: oak@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Reminders 
Please can we ask that we have no chocolate nut spread in sandwiches as we have children 

who are allergic to nuts in school. 

Chocolate should be in moderation and we ask that the children do not have other sweets in 

their pack lunch boxes 

Severe Weather  

Please see the separate letter 

coming out today about our school 

plans in the event severe weather. 

 

Have  a lovely weekend and enjoy the football! 

With best wishes 

Moira Duncombe                        @StBarnabasSchoolTW 

Friday Worship 

On a Friday our worship is all about celebration.  We share our stars of the week, 

children who are in our Golden books for showing our School Values, team points 

and any other celebrations from our School community.   

Our stars this week are: 

Dexter, Alfie H, Nidhulan, Jayden, Maple Class, Robert, Aiyana, Robbie, Heera,  

Isabel J and Thomas G. Well done to Eliska and Charlie-J for achieving their hand-

writing awards. 




